
February 2025 Newsletter 

Village of Macoun 
 

February Council Meeting 
You are welcome to join us for our next Council meeting of 2025 on February 11th at 7:00 pm.  Come see 

what Council is considering. 

   

Office Closure in February 
For February the office is closed February 17th to recognize Family Day.  Our regular hours are: 

  Mondays and Wednesdays  12:00 pm – 3:30 pm 

  Tuesdays and Thursdays  8:30 am – 12:00 pm 

Feel free to stop in 

 

Waste Collection Schedule 
Blue Bin Recycle Collection   Mondays: February 3rd and 17th 

Grey Bin Garbage Collection  Thursdays: February 6th and 20th 

If you have a bin that is damaged, i.e., broken lid, damaged or missing wheel, contact the office and we 

can have it replaced for free.  If a bin hasn’t been picked up in a timely manner you can call GFL at  

306 634 7209 or give us a call. 

 

Did you know the Village gets a quarterly rebate based on how much we all recycle.   

Every penny goes back to your utility bills to help cover the cost of recycling. 

Good work recycling—it makes a difference to us all!! 

       

Utility and Infrastructure Info 
Gotta love our Village.  Water, Sewer and Infrastructure rates have NOT increased since January 2018—

the only change being we now have recycle pick-up.  Rates will again remain the same in 2025.   

 

Pet Licenses 
Pet licenses are now due – just $10/pet.  Remember if you have any new pets register them too (also 

send us a picture – so helpful if we are on the lookout for your furry friend to get them home quickly). 

 

Community Resources 
Just a reminder we have developed a list of resources available to our community. The list includes 

contacts for all ages and includes physical and mental resources, counseling contacts and information on 

how to replace important documents if lost.  Simply give us a call if you would like a copy. 

 

Transfer Station 
At this time of year if you need access to the Transfer Station you are required to provide 24-hour notice 

to the Village – please call 306 634 9352. 

 

Snow Removal 
If you need help with snow removal the Village Tractor and Operator is available for $150/hr.  Contact the 

Village office at 306 634 9352 if you need help. 

 

Village of Macoun 

306 634 9352 

macoun.sask@gmail.com 


